
Overview work area 
Buitenveldert

This map is an artistic representation. Subject to unforeseen 
circumstances and changes in planning & design.

Deconstruction of current 
A.J. Ernststraat stop

summer 2020

construction of new A.J. 
Ernststraat stop

8 March - 5 April 2019

Renewal
Van Boshuizenstraat stop

Deconstruction: 14 – 22 July 2019
Construction: 30 July – 19 August 2019

Deconstruction
De Boelelaan/VU stop

summer 2020
9 March 2019: crossing at southern
side of De Boelelaan/VU stop out of
use; the tram stop will remain open

Weekend 8-11 March 2019: 
Buitenveldertselaan, left-hand lane 
closed in both directions, between

De Boelelaan and Cannenburg

Weekend 8-11 March 2019:
intersection Buitenveldertselaan/

A.J. Ernststraat closed

11 March-5 April 2019: turning left 
at Buitenveldertselaan towards A.J. 

Ernststraat not possible

14-22 July 2019: Buitenveldertselaan, 
left-hand lane closed in both directions, 

between Kastelenstraat and Van 
Boshuizenstraat

Crossing at Cannenburg no longer 
possible from 9 March 2019

Crossing Zwaansvliet/Kastelenstraat
will remain, but temporarily closed 

between 14 July and 24 August 2019

Crossing De Cuserstraat will remain,
but temporarily closed between

22 and 29 July 2019

3 March 2019: line 51 stops 
running in Buitenveldert

and Amstelveen

track renewal between
De Boelelaan and Cannenburg

Weekend 8 - 11 March 2019

track renewal
Cannenburg-Uilenstede 

22 - 31 July 2019

30 July – 19 August 2019:
during the construction of the new 

stop, only the left-hand lane towards 
Amsterdam will be closed

During the last week of July 2019,
sections of Buitenveldertselaan

(along the railway track) will be
closed, on a day-to-day basis

14-22 July 2019: turning left at 
Buitenveldertselaan towards

Van Boshuizenstraat not possible


